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Water Supply Update 
Serving the Community of Millbury 

 

Weather Trends  

Precipitation for July was 13.85 

inches, which is 9.36 inches 

above the 10-year average 

precipitation for the month of 

July. August’s 5.42 inches of 

precipitation was also above 

average by 1.24 inches. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Water Supply and 

Demand 

Water demand in July was 

11% lower than 2020 

because of reduced 

outdoor water usage due 

all the rainfall. The 

average amount of water 

delivered to our system to 

meet demands in July was 

1.65 million gallons per 

day (MGD) and 1.79 MGD 

in August.  
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Recent and Upcoming Water Main Upgrades 

Aquarion crews have been busy upgrading water mains serving local 

customers.  It’s all part of our ongoing program of distribution system 

improvements needed to reduce water main breaks that can interrupt service. 

Projects include: 

 Parkhill Avenue - 1,000 feet of 8” water main has been completed, in 

addition to two new fire hydrants and ten new services. 

 

 Captain Peter Simpson Road and Aldrich Avenue - The 

installation of water main and services were completed at the end of 

May.  The Town of Millbury will be paving in the Spring of 2022. 

 

Oak Pond Well PFAS Pilot Study 

The Oak Pond Well design for the treatment Plant is 100% completed. SRF funding has been approved to 

construct a treatment plant at the well site which will be completed in 2023. 

 

Community Involvement and Donations 

We will be a sponsor for the Millbury Police Association Comedy Night and also donated to the Millbury 

Lions Club Antique & Classic Car Show.  

 

 

 


